
Aquatics Notification 

  
At this time all of the Aquatics are closed. 

(The Jacuzzi, Lagoon Pool, Lap Pool, Splash Pad, and Pool Deck.) 
  

The Lap Pool is currently on target to reopen during the 
week of August 16th.   

  
Construction on the Lagoon Pool and Jacuzzi will begin the 

week of August 16th.   
  

For your safety, the Pasco County Public Pool Inspector advised The Preserve at 
Wilderness Lake CDD to close the Lagoon Pool until the repair of the coping is 

completed. As each repair is completed, that component of the Aquatics and adjoining 
pool deck will reopen. The community will receive an email notification announcing the 

reopening date for each body of water.   
  

We appreciate your patience and we apologize for the inconvenience. 
  

Thank you, 
 

The Lodge Staff 
 
 

Please direct all questions and concerns to the District Staff  
and/or the Board of Supervisors. 

  
Contact information: 

 
District Manager, Matthew Huber: (813) 933-5571 

 
Scott Diver: supervisorwlp1@gmail.com 

Beth Edwards: supervisorwlp2@gmail.com 
Lou Weissing: supervisorwlp3@gmail.com 

Jim Estel: supervisorwlp4@gmail.com 
Sam Watson: supervisorwlp5@gmail.com 

 
Thank you, 

 
 

The Board of Supervisors 
 




